
 

 

 
Welcome Parents & 
Caregivers! 
With the school year well underway we 
have already begun working towards 
providing a wide range of fun and 
exciting opportunities to raise money 
for our fabulous school! Make sure to 
peek at this monthly newsletter for 
important dates, upcoming fundraisers, 
school-wide events and much more.   

 

Family Photo Shoot 

A fantastic opportunity to provide 
friends & family with the holiday gift of 
a lovely professional family photo by 
Amy William Photography. Sitting fee 
will be $20 (all funds raised go to the 
PAC). Space is limited and sign-up is 
required. Purchase and details through 
Munch-a-Lunch.  

Date: October 3 & 5: 3- 6pm 
 
 If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact Amy @ 
(info@amywilliamsphotography.ca) or 
PAC member Jenny Gasparini@ 
(jennygasparini@hotmail.com) 
 

 A big thank you to all our Classroom 
Volunteers! These volunteers 
contribute to the success of your 
child’s learning environment by 
helping to coordinate fun activities 
and celebrations such as staff 
appreciation week!  

The commitment to this role is low-
level & very rewarding; a fun & easy 
way to participate in the class! Try to 
connect with your classroom 
volunteer and introduce yourself😊 
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Please Come to 
the Annual 
Hallowe’en Dance! 
Start digging around for a scary, funny 
or just plain weird costume! The 
Halloween Dance is a great night out 
for the whole family.  

Sign-up through Munch-a-Lunch (pre-
ordering concession items is 
encouraged). 

Date: October 24th 

Time: 7-10pm 

PARENT ADVISORY 
COUNCIL 
All PAC meetings are open to the PAC 
community. The PAC community is anyone 
with a child attending Mundy Road. Come sit-
in and get to know the decision-making 
process as well as the faces on the PAC 
Executive. 

The PAC currently has open positions! If you 
are interested in joining, please express your 
interest by emailing us at 
mundyroadpac@gmail.com, or come to the 
next meeting! 

 

Entertainment Books… 
“Thank you to all who 
participated in the 
Entertainment Book 
Fundraising!!” 

 
Upcoming 
Fundraisers 
Purdy’s – Christmas Fundraiser  

Fundscrip – Details to come. 
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 Grade 5 Fundraising 

The Grade 5 classes will be focusing 
on fundraising for events in their final 
year at Mundy Road. This is such a 
fun and memorable year for the Big 
Kids heading off to middle school next 
year, and it takes a lot of planning. If 
you are interested in helping make 
this year a fundraising success, please 
email: mundyroadpac@gmail.com 

School Website 

Please visit the Mundy Road 
Elementary website for important 
dates, parent information, resources, 
e-forms, district news, and more! 

SD43.bc.ca/school/mundyroad  

  

 
   

  

Important Dates 
October 4: Picture Day 

October 7: Kindergarten Vision & 
Hearing Screening Test 

October 8: PAC Meeting (7-830pm 
in school library) 

October 14: Thanksgiving Day 
Holiday 

October 24: Halloween Dance 

October 24: Interim Report Cards 

October 25: Pro-D Day  

October 31: Halloween Afternoon 

 Our Principal 

Our principal Rob Wright is back for 
his 6th year at Mundy Road, and we 
are thrilled! He is very open to 
communication from parents, so 
please feel free to email or call him 
with any questions or issues you or 
your child may be experiencing.  

Rob is very involved with the 
students, placing great emphasis on 
the importance of connecting with as 
many students as possible throughout 
the year. He regularly visits the 
classrooms, getting to know the 
students and building relationships 
with each of them. He also teaches 
(0.3 FTE) prep on a regular basis in 
some classes and supports many 
students with special needs.  

  

  

 


